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Comments: Do not let the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project commence as it is on native lands that
must be preserved for the sake of our future generations and for the sake of what is right for Mother Earth and
the environment. Some of the drill pads may encroach upon Pe' Sla and may contaminate water in the upper
Rapid Creek watershed and this is not acceptable for those who depend on it.

Please complete a full Environmental Impact analysis before proceeding.



